Burwell Public Schools

District 100 Board of Education
Budget Workshop

September 12, 2023 6:00 pm

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by President Dobbins. Board members were
Trausch, Snyder, Smith, Dobbins. Garner showed up at 6:05. Burnham was absent.
Superintendent Maynard and Principal Stolzer were present. Dobbins made note of the Open
Meetings Law posting. There was no audience.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Motion by Smith, second by Snyder to approve the agenda was presented. Carried 4 - 0. Voting
Aye: Snyder, Dobbins, Smith, Traush Absent and not voting: Burnham and Garner.

Motion by Smith, second by Trausch to approve the agenda was presented. Carried 4 - 0.
Voting Aye: Snyder, Dobbins, Smith, Traush Absent and not voting: Burnham and Garner.

Motion by Trausch, second by Snyder to allow Superintendent Maynard to utilize his discretion
in increasing the 23/24 budget by up to 7% as allowed by state from the local board. This is not
a blanket 7% but he is asked to use what is needed and remain fiscally conservative. Carried 5 -
0. Voting aye: Smith, Trausch, Garner, Dobbins, Snyder. Absent and not voting: Burnham.

The Superintendent's Report was heard.
There was no board or principal reports.

The next regular meeting will be Monday September 18, 2023 at 6:30 pm in the high school
library.

Motion by Smith, second by Trausch to adjourn the meeting at 6:44 pm. Carried 5 - 0. Voting
aye: Smith, Trausch, Garner, Dobbins, Snyder. Absent and not voting: Burnham.

Derek Snyder, Secretary



